Committee on Faculty Affairs (CFA)

Minutes of 02/08/06
Members (those in attendance are in bold): Sunita Ahlawat, Georgia Arvanitis, Pat Beaber, William Behre, Cynthia Curtis (excused), Henry Fradella, Maureen Gorman, Jean Graham, Sarah Kern, James Lentini, Ann Marie Nicolosi (chair), Thomas Sales
Discussion and Action:
I. Minutes of 01/25/06 were approved as revised.

II. Old Business.  
A. As CFA has still not received a charge to examine the issues of external review and grade distributions, we are unable to proceed on Promotions beyond the already-completed clarifications to the document.  We will once again request a charge.

B. As CFA has still not received clarification of the Strategic Planning document provided by the Provost in October, we are still unable to comment on the document.  J. Lentini advises that the document (dated 09/28/05) has probably been revised, and will express our wish to see the revision.
C. CFA finished discussing the issues raised by SOSA: on the question of administrative release time, we concur with SOSA’s recommendation to retain the current policy; on the issues of sustained awards and ranking of applications, we commend SOSA for its excellent work and recommend no change in procedure; we also recommend that the current system of one- and three-year awards be retained.  A report to SOSA and Academic Affairs will be forthcoming.
Respectfully Submitted,

Jean E. Graham

